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TECHNICAL CORRECTION TO THE 2018-2022 MEMORANDUM OF 
UNDERSTANDING FOR THE AIRPORT PEACE OFFICERS 
REPRESENTATION UNIT (MOU 30) 

A technical correction is being made to the Memorandum of Understanding for 
the Airport Peace Officers Representation Unit (MOU 30). The Los Angeles Airport Peace 
Officers Association and Management are in agreement that a clerical error was made in 
Appendix E - Salary Notes, Note 3 Canine Handler Pay. The percentage of additional 
compensation associated with this assignment is 16.5% ( consistent with the 2014-2018 MOU), 
not 11 % as is currently noted. The first, corrected paragraph (A.) of Salary Note 3 should read: 

"Whenever a Unit member is regularly assigned by the Department 
as a canine handler, he/she shall receive additional compensation of 
16.5% above his/her corresponding step rate. This canine handler 
pay is a regularly assigned "Adds to Rate" bonus and is pension 
based." 

Please contact Paul Girard by email (paul.girard@lacity.org) if additional 
information is required. 
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